
Social Committee General Meeting December 13, 2021 

Members Present: Arlene Smith, Cathy Sirocky, Mary Seymour, Deb McDowell, Enid Lobel, 

Jeanie Kunz, Pat McCann, Barb Milligan, Rhonda Galvin, Donna Varvaris, Mary Phelps, Cassie 

DeBow. 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm by Arlene Smith, Chairperson 

Approval of minutes –     a motion to approve the minutes of the November 8, 2021 Social 

Committee meeting was made by Mary P. and Jeanie seconded.  

Treasurers Report - Cassie reported that the checking account balance at the end of 

November, 2021 was $ 17,212.02 less the Good Neighbor account of $ 970.33 leaving a 

balance of $16,241.69. 

Activities/Events –  

 Maria Derbyshire reported that 168 community members have paid to attend the  

Holiday Party on December 5, 2021.  The Social Committee contributed $512.00.  The 

date of December 4, 2022 is reserved for next year.  Attendees this year were very 

happy with the service. 

 Mary P reported that 30 community members have paid to go to Winterthur, 28 

attended.  A great day was had by all. 

 A vote was taken to purchase 5 high top tables and covers- 3 for the Sloan clubhouse 

and 2 for the Regency Hills clubhouse.  A motion was made by Mary S and seconded by 

Donna.  All were in agreement. 

CAB Liaison – Karen Windau reminded the committee that approval from the Board on 

committee members is to make sure they are covered by the HOA insurance. 

DISCUSSION –  

 Donna informed the committee that the Progressive Dinner will not be held in 2022 due 

to the pandemic.  Hopes are high for 2023. 

 Ray reported  the 10th annual Phillies trip will be Thursday, May 19, 2022. 

 Coffee at the Clubhouse- the next get together is January 14, 2022.  Deb offered to help, 

if needed. 

There being no further business a motion was made by Barb to adjourn the meeting with a 

second by Cassie.  Motion passed. 

        Respectfully submitted, 

       Enid J. Lobel, Secretary 


